
 

 

 

 

Members appreciation message 
 

 

The PSA Johannesburg Provincial Office extends heartfelt gratitude to all members who participated in 

the recent intersectoral meeting. The event hailed as a resounding success, provided a memorable 

opportunity for the union administration to connect with its members and strengthen their collective bond. 

 

For those who were unable to attend, there is no need to worry. The intersectoral meeting is an annual 

event held during each financial year, rotating across various regions under the Johannesburg Office. 

This ensures all members can participate, enjoy, and create lasting memories. 

 

As the year ends, the PSA Johannesburg Provincial Office wishes all its members a joyful and safe 

festive season, spent in the warmth of family and friends. May the Lord keep you safe, and we look 

forward to reuniting safe and sound in 2025. 

 

Join the PSA in 2024 

For those who missed being PSA members in 2024, it’s not too late to join the union of choice. Members 

can reach out to local shop stewards or contact the Provincial Organising/Marketing Officers for 

assistance: 

 

Cde Sibusiso Ndzala 

Cell/WhatsApp: 082 880 8964 

Email: sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za 

 

Cde Mandy Modise 

Cell/WhatsApp: 082 880 8952 

Email: mandy.modise@psa.co.za 

 

Cde Katlego Mooketsi 

Cell/WhatsApp: 082 880 8935 

Email: katlego.mooketsi@psa.co.za 

 

The PSA Johannesburg Provincial Office looks forward to continuing its work in 2025 and increasing its 

membership to new heights. 
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